
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December.

Non-uniform day. £1 donation for Save the Children charity.

You DO NOT have to buy a Christmas jumper! 

Clothing in a festive colour will be fine. Clothes and footwear 

need to be suitable for all of your lessons.

Remember, usual rules about jewellery and make-up still 

apply.

Ensure you bring your books, planner and bus pass. 


